
 

 

 

 

 
May 2020 
 
Dear Johnson County Library Supporter, 
 
It is with tremendous optimism that we are writing this letter to announce plans for Library Lets 
Loose 2020 and to ask for your support. This important fundraiser has become an annual 
celebration for the Johnson County Library and this year we have in interesting twist; this will be 
a virtual event!  Our goal is to create vibrant online experiences leading up to and on the date, 
Saturday, September 12.  We’ll provide the entertainment, music, and friendship.  
 
As you know, the current world emergency has highlighted the value of readily available 
learning resources for our community during a time with so much uncertainty. As a valued 
partner in our community, the Library has remained available 24/7 with online resources for 
education, news, and entertainment.  We can count on a world of online resources at 
www.jocolibrary.org to support learning for everyone from anywhere! To keep this treasured 
community resource available today and in the future, financial support for our Library is 
critical.   
 
We like to count on you for your sponsorship if at all possible because your contributions will 
make all the difference providing essential resources to the Library!  
 
We express our heartfelt appreciation for your consideration and will be pleased if you would 
join us as a key sponsor this year.   
 
 
Most Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Cindy Wallis-Lage and Kent Lage 
Honorary Hosts  
Library Lets Loose 2020 
 


